26 February, 2002

Dr Moira Stewart
Senior Lecturer/Consultant Paediatrician
School of Medicine & Child Health
Queens University Belfast
Grosvenor Road
BELFAST
BT12 6BJ

45-12

Dear Moira

Thank you for your recent correspondence. I can confirm that I have formally written to Pat Hamilton outlining our request for help. I would also share with you that I have discussed this with Dr O'Donohoe who has agreed to co-operate with the process.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Dr J Kelly MEDICAL DIRECTOR

067e-003-009